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Craig Theros, President Chapter # 195                                         August 25, 2022                        
3109 Scio Church Rd.  
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 
Dear Mr. Theros and Members 
 

           On Behalf of all of us at AHEPA Service Dogs for Warriors Inc. Thank you for your generous gift. With your support it 

makes it possible for AHEPA Service Dogs for Warriors to provide service dogs to veterans suffering from Post-Traumatic Stress 

Disorder. In addition of your support, we can continue empowering our veterans to overcome these invisible wounds of war and 

return to civilian life with dignity and independence. Without the generous support like yours, we could not accomplish this 

lifesaving work in helping them transition back to a productive life with meaning. This is a life changing gift for warriors and their 

families. 

 On behalf of all the men and women we service with your generosity we thank you. Your continued support of AHEPA 

Service Dogs for Warriors will have profound positive effects on the soldiers returning home. We are proud that you chose to be a 

part of the important life changing AHEPA Service Dogs for Warriors Program. 

 As we learn of the progress of your dog, we will share the updates individually as well. 

 Again, a very heartfelt thank you for your generosity. You are a very important part of our AHEPA Service Dogs for 

Warriors Program helping veterans live a more beneficial and productive life. 

Sincere regards, 

George Karatzia. PDG 
National Program Chairman 
Baklavausa@yahoo.com 

Chris Diamantoukos, PDG 
National Program Vice Chairman 
chrisd37@comcast.net 

  

Karen Marousis, PDG 
National Program Secretary 
ASDW.Secretary@gmail.com 

Grant Hess 
National Treasurer 
ghessiv@gmail.com 
 

To ensure your members receive progress of your dog please send your members email addresses and names to the program 
secretary. In addition, those who provide their contact information will receive a copy of our newsletter “Paw Patrol” and read all 
the updates and progress of all our sponsored dogs and events. Below is attached an email and name form for your convenience. 
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